
Chandler High School will be sending out an electronic newsletter each week throughout the 

school year.  This newsletter, Wolf Bytes, contains information on upcoming events along with 

information on all of the great things that are taking place at CHS.  If you would like to subscribe 

to receive this newsletter each week, please follow the directions below. 

 

1 – Login to your schoolwires account by clicking the sign in link in the top right corner of any 

schoolwires webpage.  If you are not currently a registered schoolwires user, the following link 

contains directions on how to sign up: Registration Directions 

 

 
 

2 – Once you’ve logged in, navigate to the News section by clicking on the News tab at the top 

of the page. 

 

 

http://mychandlerschools.org/register


3 – At the bottom of the News page, you will see a button that says Subscribe/Unsubscribe.  

Click this button.  Once you have subscribed, you will receive an email every Monday with a 

link to that week’s edition of Wolf Bytes.  If you have any questions, please contact Kyle Darr at 

Darr.Kyle@cusd80.com 

 

 
 

 

mailto:Darr.Kyle@cusd80.com

